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Archbishop Anne encourages us to get our COVID-19 vaccinations and in 
thanksgiving for this, to PAY IT FORWARD by making a donation to PWRDF’s 
Vaccine Equity Fund.  Wealthier countries donate vaccines to less affluent countries, 
but additional funding is required for transportation, safe storage of the vaccine, and 
the running of clinics.  PWRDF’s overseas partners receive such funding through the 
Vaccine Equity Fund. So, get your jab, donate to the VEF, and receive a thank you 
tree ornament from the Deanery.  See your parish rep or the above poster for details. 

 



 
 

The Prospector Steak House has once again generously offered to donate their 
fabulous buns in support of Lifewater Canada. 

As a small token of our appreciation for supporting our first event, that took place this 
past Thanksgiving, we’d like to give you a chance to place your order before we send 
out a notice to the rest of our community. 

Pick up will be on Friday December 24, 2021.  Full details will be provided via email 
when confirming your order. 

Please email your order or call/text me at 807-633-9714. 

Thanks and kind regards Shirley—Lifewater Canada 

Shirley van Dyken 
Office Assistant/Administrator 
457 Heather Crescent 
Thunder Bay, ON P7E 5L1 
EMAIL:  shirleyvandyken.lifewatercanada@gmail.com 
WEB SITE:  www.lifewater.ca 

mailto:shirleyvandyken.lifewatercanada@gmail.com
http://www.lifewater.ca/
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